owg . lomment

N up EDC

Ced Slzefzp 20-0526

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

5/26/2020

OPEN up EDC

1 message

Tue, May 26, 2020 at 11:36 AM

Chilcoat, Rose <Rose.Chilcoat@broadridge.com>
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

| would like to again express my concern with the LACK of leadership from our local government to OPEN El
Dorado County businesses! According to the Sac Bee Newsom is allowing ALL businesses to open up
however we still have so many businesses shut down. Why are hair salons, barbers and nail salons still
closed? Yesterday we honored Memorial Day — the day set aside to honor the sacrifices of thousands of
men and women who died defending the very Freedoms we are all fighting for with our local government
and our governor. It is beyond disappointing to have our local government not uphold our constitutional
rights.

Thank you - Rose

This message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is
privileged and confidential. If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail and delete the message and any
attachments from your system.
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County Response to COVID-19

1 message

Barbara Brydon <barbara.brydon@comcast.net> Mon, May 25, 2020 at 2:15 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

To the El Dorado County Board of Supervisors:

I am concerned about what appears to be a cavalier response to the COVID-19 Pandemic by the El Dorado County
leadership. | do not feel like | can trust you and others in County leadership to guide us safely through this challenging
time. It is possible that | am mis-informed about some of my perceptions. Here is how it seems to me.

You as a Board pushed to reopen the county prior to it being safe to do so. We are not separate from the Sacramento
region, or the Bay Area for that matter. Most workers in the County commute out of the County to work. Highway 50 is a
major tourist route that brings in people from out of the county. By pushing to open early based solely on our local county
numbers you put us at undue risk.

| do not see evidence of enforcement of sacial distancing behaviors when | have been out on essential errands. There is
not universal requirements for use of masks in indoor retail space. And | have heard (yes, this is hearsay) that the El
Dorado County Sheriff has declared that he and his staff are not going to enforce Public Health guidelines that are in
place as part of the re-opening.

At this point, | am left with only the option of taking my purchasing power out of the County. | have always tried to support
our County’s sales tax base in my purchasing decisions. But if | do not feel safe to be indoors with my fellow citizens, it
does not matter how you rush to reopen. | will not be buying.

Barbara Brydon
2468 Oakvale Drive
Shingle Springs, CA 95682
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Chilcoat, Rose <Rose.Chilcoat@broadridge.com> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 2:03 PM
To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us” <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Hello — With Newsom announcing today that hair salons and barbershops can open as part of Phase 3 |
would like to request that a letter is written to Newsom letting us move to Phase 3 now and not later.

Thank you - Rose

Rose Chilcoat | Manager, Client Relations | Broadridge Customer Communications

5220 Robert J Mathews Parkway, MS 2500 | El Dorado Hills, CA 95762 | USA | p 916-939-4790 | f 916-939-4569 |
m 530-457-7692

BEoAan

broadridge.com

If you are not the intended recipient of this message (including attachments) or if you have received this message in
error, immediately notify me and delete it, as well as any attachments. Thank you!

[Quoted text hidden]
[Quoted text hidden]
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EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Cowd 19 restrlctlonlsts
1 message

Lidia Bradford <lidiazbradford@gmail.com> Tue, May 26, 2020 at 4:40 PM
To: edc.cob@edcgov.us

To Whom It May Concern

On May 26th | received an email letting me know our kids summer camp at Leoni Meadows has been canceled per
recommendation by the County’s Health Department. This is on top of our pool in ALT being closed with no open date in
site, our Folsom Lake access off Rattlesnake Bar Rd still being closed, Rec. Swim being canceled the list goes on and on
as you know.

I'm not sure how much more of this you expect us to endure. | moved to the United States of America from a communist
country back in 1982. As a 10 year old | remember these types of restrictions, and government control, but | never in my
wildest dreams though it would come to this, in this country. Yet, here we are.

When you asked us to SIP for 2 weeks, | was all forit. Let's figure it out and see what this virus is all about. Then you
came out and said 2 more weeks. Ok we need a little more time. It's been months and we are done. We are ready to
make decisions for ourselves. We as adults, and parents have the right to choose. We as citizens need to have our
rights back to make our own decisions. You have a responsibility to allow businesses to open up and those that want to
dine in, get their hair cut, go swim in their community pool, send their kids to camp, we will make our own educated
decision based on what we've learned from the CDC to date and accept the consequences.

ALT POOL

I just signed two wavers for Dental Visits, same can be done in our ALT Community to allow member use. You can set
recommendations but not mandatory rules. People still need to make their own ch0|ces If someone is uncomfortable
with opening the pool, don't go. Still a choice.

I'm hearing lots of ideas getting thrown around, lane reservations being one of them. No thank you. | don't go to the
pool so my family can be confined to an area for a set amount of time. However this may be something that would work
during designated lap swim time for those that are concerned. Both ideas can be incorporated. Reservations for lap
swim, open lap swim, and open swim. All after signing a waver at the ALT office, and if you're still uncomfortable with any
of these categories you probably all ready decided you're not swimming this year anyways.

I'd like to see Lori Parlin really stand up for her constituents and have trust in the fact that we're all adults here able to
make our own choices.

Folsom Lake.
Folsom Lake opened up to the public on May 15th in SIX different locations.

e Granite Bay in Placer County

» Beals Point in Placer County

e Nimbus Flat

« Negro Bar in Sacramento County

e Folsom Point in Sacramento County

« Brown’s Ravine including the Folsom Lake Marina in Eldorado County

However, our boat access and day use area at the Peninsula off Rattle Snake Bar Rd remains closed until further notice.
This is unacceptable and I'm shocked our representatives are just sitting back letting this happen. Open the park ASAP,
we need somewhere to go local, and outdoors is the bast place to get a little exercise for/with the kids especially as
temperatures rise. We are not huge fans of the river with children as it can be unpredictable and dangerous. As the
saying goes, “stay alive, go to a lake”. | am so tiered of no one standing up for the needs of our community. | don’t want
to go to Folsom or Granite Bay and be surrounded by people that live in that area. Our numbers in our community of
Covid-19 are low to non existent let's keep them that way.

LEONI MEADOWS SUMMER CAMP
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Once again, our freedom to choose to send our kids to camp or not has been taken away from us. Leoni Meadows sent
us a survey, | do not know what the results of the survey were or if they shared them with the county's Health
Department? However todays email stated “they were notified by the ElDorado County Health Department that due to
the ongoing Covid-19 mitigation efforts, we will not be able to open this summer.”

The parents, the adults, each one of us individually, should be making the decisions not the state. It's time to take a
stand for freedom and end the states overreach into our constitutional rights.

It also concerns me that your next meeting isn't till June 9th. We need an emergency meeting scheduled ASAP for
discussion to further open up our County. It's time!

Sincerely
Lidia Bradford
Cool CA 4th District

Please forward this email to ALL Supervisors including Health Officer Nancy Williams, and add to public comments at the
next meeting.



